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April 27, 1981

Mr. Joseph M. Hendrie
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

hairman

1717 H Street, N.W. 5
Washington, D.C. 20555 i gt .
Dear Mr. Chairman:

I am writing to bring to your attention the enclosed
comments from my constituent, Mr. Briau J. Delano.

I shall appreciate your reviewing this correspondence
and preparing a report on the stated concerns. Ple se send
your reply in duplicate to the following address:

Office of Senator John W. Warner
235 Federal B8uilding

130 West Main Stree®

Abingdon, Virginia 24210

My constituent and [ apprecia“e your assistance in this
matter. I am grateful for all you can do to review this
natter within the existing laws, rules and regulations of
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.
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John W. Warner
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